November 2, 2005

Mr. George Gideon

George Gideon Auctioneers, Inc.
P.O. Box 1179

Zellwood, Florida 32798-1179

Dear Mr. Gideon,;

SUBJECT: AWARD LETTER
06-022 LC Auctioneering Services

The School Board of Osceola County, Florida, meeting in official session on November 1,
2005, voted to award the contract for Auctioneering Services, 06-022 LC to your
company at the price as bid by your company.

To view the tab sheet please visit our website at www.osceola.k12.fl.us.

This letter is ONLY notification of award of the contract. Purchase orders shall be
placed as needed.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to call me at (407) 343-8604.

Sincerely,

Linda Ciraldo
Senior Buyer

LCl/er

cc: Richard Collins
Donald R. Miller
Neil McDonald
Bid Folder



